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Each book begins with the discovery of a mysterious item at 
The City Museum, prompting an expedition to investigate the 
story behind the artefact. Joining digs around the world, the 
reader pieces together stories from the past using real life 
archaeological and scientific methods. 

Full of interesting facts about Ancient Greece, each page 
focuses on a specific topic and includes information about 
three sub-topics, source material and images, a glossary, 
and suggested words to use. 
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Who were the ancient Greeks? What are the Greek myths? 
What food did people eat? When were the first Olympic 
games? 

Learn about the early Minoans, mainland Greece and the 
Greek Islands and the Olympic games that began in 776 BC. 
 
There are many great stories from Greece about the Trojan 
War and the Wooden Horse to The Odyssey about a Greek 
soldier. The Greeks were also famed for their Gods, Greek 
art, and they led the way with new ideas about science, art 
and philosophy. 
 

The terrible Ancient Greeks are coming! Invaders and Raiders: 
Greeks describes how the Ancient Greeks set up a mighty 
empire from the viewpoint of a young Persian warrior. The 
hugely powerful Greek army, Greek daily life and customs are 
all explored against a backdrop of the famous battles of 
Marathon and Thermopylae. The book concludes with a look 
at Ancient Greece's expansion and eventual decline as the 
power of the Roman Empire grew. It also assesses Ancient 
Greece's legacy today. 

Discover Ancient Greece and write about it! 
 

Find out about life in ancient Greece, from Greek culture and 
language, to philosophers, myths and gods. Read about the 
origins of democracy, the all-important Olympic Games and 
the famous Battle of Marathon. 
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